Dear Prof. Borders, 
I am writing to inquire about submissions to The Clinical Supervisor, which you edit. I have been unable to ascertain the answer through journal’s website, and was hoping that, as the journal’s editor, you might be able to help me out. 
I would like to know if the journal accepts translations of articles that have been previously published in non-English languages. I have published a Hebrew-language article, which I believe would be relevant to your journal, entitled: “Supervising an Interdisciplinary Team at a Child Advocacy Center: Essential Response to Professional Challenges.” This article is the result of a unique cooperation between the Child Advocacy Center, the children treated at the Center, and myself, as the group councilor. 	Comment by editor: Or do you mean “staff councilor”?
The article, which relies in part on texts published in The Clinical Supervisor, describes an organizational teaching model implemented at a center for children suffering from sexual and physical abuse. Based on the subject matter and the source material, I believe your journal’s readers may benefit from it. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beyond increasing the efficacy of the text on a local level, an English-language publication of the text would provide methods needed by clinicians at care and advocacy centers around the world. With this in mind, the editors of the Hebrew-language journal Society and Welfare, where the article was first published, have granted their agreement to publish a translation of the text in another journal. I would be happy to provide you with written confirmation, in due course.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Best regards,
Tamar Darvish, PhD
The Max Stern Academic College of Emek Yezreel, 	                     
Department of Social Work
Israel
